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November Newsletter 
 

ADCS 
 

Principal’s message 

Dear parents/ guardians 

We have redesigned the high school courses and the way of 

delivery. We are trying to help the students succeed by offering 

many new courses. For the students to succeed, they must attend 

their classes regularly 

I would like to share a quote for this month “If you are not willing 

to learn no one can help you. If you are determined to learn, 

nobody can stop you”.  Merry Christmas to all and a healthy New 

Year! 

Elia Haydon 

 
 

         
 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

• December 2: 

Assembly 

• Dec. 13: Christmas 

concert at 6 pm 

• December 16: Early 

dismissal at 1:40 

• December 19: last day 

for students 

• December 23 – 

January 3: Christmas 

holiday 

 

We All Belong 

 
 

 



   

  Page 2 of 22 

   
 

Attending classes matters 
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If you think about it, missing 30% a year, in a three-

year period, a student would have missed 1 year of 

schooling. 
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Kindergarten 

Serious learners learning the sight words 😊 
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Grade 1  

The Grade 1 Class worked hard decorating their classroom door for the 

Halloween Door Competition. They won FIRST PLACE! They enjoyed an ice 

cream sundae party for their efforts.  

    

Grade 1 made a Remembrance Day Quilt to honor our Veterans.  

Lynne CouturierRemember to Read a Book A Day! 
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Grade 2: 

Using Animated Literacy to teach Word recognition 
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Grade 3:         

The Grade 3 class worked very hard on their poppy paintings and learned about the origin of the poppy. 
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Grade 4 

These are the different activities we had in grade 4. 
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Grade 5: 

The students are doing a science experiment.  

  

 We love animals 😊  
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Grade 6 

Grade 6's are learning about forensic investigation they have studied foot prints and animal tracks as well 

as chromatography and the RCMP have been in to discuss different investigation techniques. next month 

they will be studying fingerprinting and doing a full investigation with the skills they have learned. 

The grade 6's have also started designing a deserted island in groups and have learned how democracy is 

important even in small groups through this project which will continue throughout the year.  

 

       

Teeth Imprints  
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Grade 7 

On Halloween, students, teachers and even parents participated in a maze created by the students of Grade 

Seven. With the classroom being transformed into the ‘Scary Room’, and appropriately decorated for the 

occasion, people that came could only enter with nervous looks as they ventured into this maze. As the 

students of Grade Seven saw people entering their maze, their enthusiasm to scare was evident by the 

screams of their victims. 

The reception for this room was overwhelmingly positive, as those who entered the room were left satisfied 

from the scares the Grade Seven students provided. 

The students of Grade Seven should be commended for the effort that they put into making this Scary Room 

a reality. They developed the room on their own to make it as convincing and scary as it was. 

At the same time, the Grade Seven class also worked on making an excellent Halloween door cover that won 

them a Pizza lunch. Sufficed to say that they delivered all the tricks and got all the treats. 
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Grade 8: 
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Grade 9 news: 

 

Grade 9 won the Door decoration contest for Halloween from high school category and had Pizza party 
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High School: 

Nov 12: High school students visited Planetarium and dark sky set by Parks Canada 
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Literacy coordinator: 

Literacy Focus: December and January 

Writing assessments from Whole School Write showed there are students who have ability to 

achieve grade level expectations this year.  Great pre-writing practice work occurred in our 

classrooms!  Many students, however, will need directed, ongoing focus to build pre-grade 

developing skills towards expressing ideas in an organized way, with well-constructed sentences, 

using more specific word choices. In future writing tasks, parent support to edit and rewrite would be 

amazing! Please discuss with your child’s teacher how you can be a key part of this growth. Being 

in class daily and task completion are the first goal to set with your child.  Literacy Lead support, 

while limited, is available. Best immediate writing help is after-school workshops. Please express 

your interest to Laurel Young, ext. 1934, or via email.  

To encourage child-family interaction in an engaging event, an ABC Book Project will run from 

December 9th to January 17th. The goal is to write a personal or family ABC book to be celebrated 

at our school Family Day Literacy Event on January 27th.  

Family Literacy Day® is a national awareness initiative created by ABC Life Literacy Canada in 

1999 to raise awareness of the importance of reading and engaging in other literacy-related 

activities as a family. 

School ABC book activities begin December 2th to 6th. Registration & an information package is 

available Dec 6th. Due date to submit the book is January 17th.  

Results of Reading and Writing Assessments can be shared with you by speaking with your child’s 

teacher or Literacy Lead teacher, Laurel Young, who has many years of experience with all of 

these tests.  
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Community Rewards for Kindness 

 

 

Grade 4 student, Abhi Gill ‘Caught being good’ by his teachers in curricular  and co-curricular 

activities maximum times in the last two months and he won a gift card prize worth $100 presented 

by Northern Store in the community. 

 

 



   

  Page 19 of 22 

   
 

                                                             

                                                     

 

 

 

 



   

  Page 20 of 22 

   
 

Remembrance Day 
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Night Sky presentation 
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Fort Chip Chopped Fun night 

                                                                         

 

 


